Labrador- Grenfell

Health

February 9, 2021

PUBLIC ADVISORY

Disruptions to phone lines in areas of Labrador

Labrador-Grenfell Health is advising residents of current disruptions to phone lines in
Labrador affecting Cartwright, Rigolet, Black Tickle, Charlottetown, Port Hope Simpson, St.
Lewis, and Mary’s Harbour community clinics.

Residents who require emergency health services and cannot access 9-1-1 are asked to
proceed directly to the nearest Labrador-Grenfell Health facility for assistance.

Labrador-Grenfell Health is working with the service provider to restore services and
apologizes for any inconvenience this may cause.



